
Happy New Year! Let's get 2014 off to a flying start.

Happy New Year! Thanks to your support in the first two rounds of Ford Racing's Tournament of
Ovals, I have progressed through to Round 3. My next 'race' is against Vaughn Gittin Jr on
January 2nd USA time. I'm in great company in round 3 with fellow Aussies Marcos Ambrose
and Frosty Winterbottom also still in the tournament.

  

I would really appreciate it if you could take the time to visit this Facebook page  tomorrow,
January 3 (Aussie time) and vote for me. Let's get 2014 off to a flying start and see if I can
make it through to the Grand Final.

  

Here's to a great 2014!

  

Brendo
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https://www.facebook.com/FordRacing/app_303561899745219

